
  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
12 June 2017  

 

 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 REQUEST REF: 0468-17 

 

Thank you for your email of 12 May 2017 asking for information under the Freedom of 

Information Act (FOIA) 2000.  You asked:  

 

I am happy to reduce the scope of my request to the below. I am also happy to limit my 

request to the FCO offices based in the UK.   

1) Please state the number of contracts in each of the following value bands that were due to 

expire in each financial year from 2012/13 to 2016/17, but were renewed without being put to 

competitive tender after expiring: 

 

a)      £50m-£100m 

 

b)      £100m or more 

 

2) Please state the number of contracts in each of the following value bands that were due to 

expire in each financial year from 2012/13 to 2016/17 but were extended without being put 

to competitive tender after expiring: 

 

a)      £50m-£100m 

 

b)      £100m or more 

 

3) For contracts with a value of more than £100m that were (a) renewed or (b) extended 

please provide the name of the private contractor, a description of the contract and the 

services to be provided, and the reason the contract was renewed without a competitive 

tender for each financial year from 2012/13 to 2016/17. 

 

If providing information on contacts between £50m and £100m would breach the cost limit, 

please just provide information on contracts with a value of more than £100m.  

I am writing to confirm that we have now completed the search for the information which you 

requested.   

 

Commercial Procurement Group 

Foreign and Commonwealth Office 

King Charles Street 

London SW1A 2AH 

 

Website: https://www.gov.uk  

 

 

https://www.gov.uk/


 

 

 

I can confirm that the Foreign and Commonwealth Office (FCO) does hold information 

relevant to your request.  

 

All FCO commercial contracts of the value of £50m and above have been either tendered or 

extended before expiry in accordance with the terms of the contract. 

 

 

 

 

Commercial Procurement Group 

 

We keep and use information in line with the Data Protection Act 1998.  We may release this personal information to other UK 
government departments and public authorities. 


